R. C. TUCKER, PRES. PHONE 2-5241%

2n% West Main Street ADDRESS REPLY TO-

BOX 1659

Fannington, New Mexico MIDLAND, TEXAS

September 17, 1956

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission { ! 2 i\
P. 0. Box 697 -
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. E. C. Arnold, District Supervisor
Gentlemen:

In completing our Chaco Unit No. 3 in the SW/NE Section 21, Township 23
North, Range 8 West, San Juan County, New Mexico we bought and used 1560
barrels of crude oil from British American 0il Company (Bisti Field) to
frac the well.

The well has produced 116l barrels of this and is now shut-in as of
5:00 A. M, September 17, 1956, due to shortage of tank storage on the
lease. This leaves a total of 396 barrels of load oil to be produced
before the well can be potentialed.

we request permission to sell this 1560 barrels or enough to potential
the well so that forms C~10L4 and C-110 can be filled out on the well.
We have 500 barreis of permanent storage on the lease.

El Paso Products Company, Bloomfield, New Mexico will be the authorized
transporter of oil from this lease.

The first 2l hours production after the load oil is recovered should be
between 100 and 150 barrels and we should have the well potentialed by
September 30, 1956, provided tank room is available.

Very truly yours,

GREAT WESTERN DRI LLING COMPANY
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*” Jack Page
Engineer
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